[bookmark: _GoBack]Writing Instruction in the Disciplines (WID) Committee
December 8, 2014
12:00 pm, University Union Board Room
Present: Nathan Miczo (chair), Samit Chakravorti, Courtney Blankenship, Magdelyn Helwig, Mei Wen, Debra Allwardt, Julia Albarracin, Neil Baird.  Absent: Tawnya Adkins Covert.
 
 1. The meeting was called to order at 12:00 pm. 
 2. Approval of Minutes from 11-17-2014. Approved with one date correction.
 3. Announcements:
Helwig announced that “Western Writes” will be on hiatus until later notice.
Blankenship announced she was communicating with several offices in Sherman Hall regarding semester reports on WID course enrollment numbers. She’s still gathering information.
4.	Overenrollment Policy. 
	The draft policy was reviewed and one correction was made:
	On 5) “Before the halfway point of” will be revised to “Midway through.” The policy was approved with correction. Miczo will check with Annette Hamm if it needs to be sent to Faculty Senate. He will also share it with Faculty Senate President Mandeep Singh.
	  
5. Planning for Spring
	a) WID “journal”
	b) Developing training sessions
	c) Undertaking review of WID courses

	We discussed whether these tasks should be handled through subcommittees.
Regarding training sessions, Allwardt, Baird and Helwig will be involved with development.

In the past, review of WID courses was performed via personal meetings. Since the criteria for WID courses is now more qualitative, more dialogue with chairs/faculty seems necessary. There was discussion whether we will review by department or by major. Helwig suggested asking faculty to “mock” propose WID courses using new form rather than making a rubric.

We currently have 5 papers approved for publishing. We need a statement regarding the new format of the WID “journal” and that papers will be accepted on an ongoing basis, divided perhaps by college. Discussion surrounded identifying target courses/departments, asking for samples of exemplary papers and posting without the faculty letter and drafts originally required. A brief description of the assignment could still be included and faculty would be relied upon to determine exemplary samples. Miczo asked committee to review the website and seek out faculty of WID courses in their home departments who might be willing to submit examples.

	
The meeting was adjourned at 12:55 p.m. The next meeting time, Noon, January 26, will be held in Horrabin Hall room 60.


Respectfully,   Courtney Blankenship
 
